
TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD 

Vacancy Announcement 

The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board is accepting applications for the position 

of Deputy Director-Maintenance and Facilities.  This supervisory position is 

responsible for the maintenance and facilities operation of all general 

maintenance of all Tuscaloosa County Commission facilities.  The employee in this 

class is responsible for the efficient operation of mechanical and electrical 

maintenance of electrical systems, HVAC systems, mechanical systems, and 

electronic systems.   The beginning salary is $83,928 per year, with annual step 

raises to $107,078.  Benefits include Alabama State Retirement (Tier 1 Benefits); 

Health Insurance $50/month single, $100/month family; 13 paid holidays; and paid 

leave beginning at 10 days/year and increasing with seniority. 

 

Associate degree from an accredited post-secondary college in Electrical 

Technology, Electronics Technology, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration, or Drafting 

Technology. 10+ years as a manager or director in maintenance environment of 

skilled trades. State of Alabama Board of Electrical or Plumbers Contractors 

License are required. 

 

Applications, along with a detailed job description, are available online at 

tuscco.com, in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 714 Greensboro Ave Ste 

G46, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling the County Personnel Office, (205) 

464-8400. Applications, to include a resume, will be accepted through 5:00 pm, 

February 13, 2024. 

 

The Tuscaloosa County Commission does not pay relocation expenses. 

 

Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


